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Subject: A2 Land Use Plan - my vote

From: Mark Lipowski   
Sent: Sunday, March 23, 2025 10:24 AM 
To: Eyer, Jen <JEyer@a2gov.org>; Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org>; Taylor, 
Christopher (Mayor) <CTaylor@a2gov.org> 
Subject: A2 Land Use Plan - my vote 

Good morning. 

It's my understanding that the public won't have an opportunity to vote on the upcoming Comprehensive 
Land Use Plan. 

If that's the case then I will vote through my 4th Ward elected representative and our elected mayor. 

This Ann Arbor taxpayer votes 'Heck no!'. 

For such a long-term and significant change to our neighborhoods, I am presuming that the city will 
honor the wishes of the majority and I look forward to reading about which citizens were polled along 
with their position on the matter. 

Thanks, 
Mark Lipowski 


